DU KE 155 East Broad Street
T " ENERGY. 20 Pt

Columbus, Ohio, 43215

0: 614-222-1330
: 614-222-1337

June 19, 2020

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe

Ohio Power Siting Board

PUCO Docketing Division

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3716

Re:  Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX
Ohio Department of Transportation Permit No. 08-299-20 State Route 126 /
Confirmation

Dear Ms. Troupe:

On May 13, 2020, Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., (Duke Energy Ohio or Company) filed the above-
referenced permit from the Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT), together with a cover
letter indicating that a confirmation would be forthcoming. Today, Duke Energy Ohio is filing,

herewith, an email confirmation from ODOT stating that the Company is permitted to directly
bury the pipe under State Route 126 as the work is not impacting the ODOT roadway.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Emily A. Olive, CP
Paralegal



Olive, Emily A.

From: Weil, Nicholas

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 2:12 PM

To: Kingery, Jeanne W.; Olive, Emily A; Lantry, Rhonda G; Hebbeler, Gary J; Olberding, James H
Subject: Fwd: ODOT ROW Permit Applications (Email 2 of 2)

See below from ODOT.

Thanks,
Nick Weil
Duke Energy

From: Christopher.Bass@dot.ohio.gov <Christopher.Bass@dot.ohio.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 1:58 PM

To: Weil, Nicholas

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: ODOT ROW Permit Applications (Email 2 of 2)

Hi Nick,

The previously issued permit did indeed have a typo. We are fine with the direct burying of the line within the L/A as the
work is not impacting the ODOT roadway.

Sorry for the confusion.

Thanks,

Chris Bass

Right of Way Permit Coordinator
ODOT District 8 Office of Permits

505 S. State Route 741 Lebanon, OH 45036
513-933-6577

transportation.ohio.gov

From: Weil, Nicholas <Nicholas.Weil@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 11:11 AM

To: Bass, Christopher <Christopher.Bass@dot.ohio.gov>
Subject: FW: ODOT ROW Permit Applications (Email 2 of 2)

Chris — Please confirm the typo on the permit that says we are directional drilling, when in fact we are direct burying the
pipe under the SR 126 overpass.

We need the confirmation email because we have to turn everything in to the Ohio Power Siting Board.

Thanks,
Nick Weil, pmp
Engineer lll | Natural Gas Engineering
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